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Dear Parents & Carers,                                                                                  15th  January 2025 

 

 

 

Reception - Animal Magic Workshop 

 

To further the children’s understanding of the creatures that inhabit the world with us we are 

having a representative of the country’s smallest zoo to come and visit us with a range of small 

animals for the children to become acquainted with.  

 

The visit will take place in school, during the morning on Wednesday 29th January 2025. To 

enable this workshop to go ahead we are asking for a non-refundable voluntary contribution of 

£4.90 per child. This is payable on School Gateway where you will also be able to give your 

consent to your child attending this workshop. Please make payment by Friday 24th January. 

 

If you are in receipt of Benefit Related Free School Meals then the school will meet the full cost 

of this workshop. Please contact the school via email or message on School Gateway confirming 

that your child is eligible and give consent for your child to attend this workshop.  

 

If you require financial support then please contact the school for a Financial Support Request 

Form.  

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Mills and Mrs Smith 

Robin & Goldfinch Classes   
 


